
Uniform

Fleece
navy

Sweater
navy

HIH Branded
Crewneck Sweatshirt

Fanwear Friday

On Fridays, students have the
option of wearing a spirit wear

top paired with a casual bottom.

If not wearing fanwear, students
can follow the standard uniform

policy for tops.

Our simple uniforms are beneficial because they ...​
Promote cohesiveness in the student body. ​

Schools nationwide are welcoming diversity into their student body, with a wide range of
backgrounds and different economic status. At Highcroft, we strive to create an environment
where all children feel welcome and safe. ​

Provide an appropriate standard of dress.​
Uniforms offer an added layer of protection for the children and staff by ensuring all clothing is
appropriate for school.​

Reduce the cost of "school clothes." ​
Families may purchase uniforms from the store of their choosing. Affordable options include:
School uniform sales, Target, Old Navy, Children's Place, used clothing stores, and many other
retail options. ​

Allow younger children the opportunity for independence by dressing themselves. ​
Children often find it is easier to have only a few options to select from that are school
appropriate, as some children get overwhelmed by having to choose from a large selection.​

Help eliminate distractions. ​
 Wearing a uniform helps to eliminate distractions caused by current fashion trends.

Shopping
Uniforms may be purchased at
the vendor of your choice.

Monogrammed and plaid
uniforms may be purchased at: ​

Donald's Uniforms​
Land's End​

*HIH Monogram is optional.

Policy
Uniforms are
required in
preschool -
junior high.

Hunter Green Navy Blue

Colors & Pattern

Classic Navy -
Evergreen Plaid

Tops Bottoms Layering

BOYS

Polo
navy, hunter green

Oxford Shirt
white

Pants
navy, khaki

Shorts
navy, khaki

Tops Bottoms Layering

GIRLS

Polo
navy, hunter green

Blouse
white

Pants
navy, khaki

Skort
navy, khaki, plaid

Shorts
navy, khaki

Fleece
navy

Sweater
navy

HIH Branded
Crewneck Sweatshirt

Jumpers

Polo Dress
navy

Jumper
navy, khaki, plaid

*Returning students may continue to wear 2023/24 colors for the 2024/25 academic year.


